
 

July 26, 2023 

To whom it may concern, 
 

Company name: Ryohin Keikaku Co., Ltd. 

Representative: Nobuo Domae, President and Representative Director 

(Code number 7453, Prime market of the Tokyo Stock Exchange) 

Contact: Kenta Horiguchi, Executive Officer and General Manager of Corporate Planning Office 

Phone: +81-3-3989-5972 

 

Announcement of Relocation of Head Office 

 

Ryohin Keikaku Co., Ltd. (the “Company”) which operates the MUJI brand, will relocate its head office in February 2024 

(scheduled). Accordingly, the Company announced that the Board of Directors meeting held today, resolved to sell assets 

related to the current head office. By the relocation, the Company aims to grow its business which helps to further activate 

communication among staff and strengthen the ties with customers, surrounding municipalities and the people living in the 

area. Our Space Design Division will be in charge of designing the new office to facilitate an environment which provides a 

convenient and comfortable workplace, and increase opportunities to communicate with our stakeholders.  

 

1. Relocation site 

5th Floor, Sumitomo Fudosan Iidabashi First Building, 2-5-1 Koraku, Bunkyo-ku, Tokyo 

 

2. Scheduled relocation date  

February 2024 (scheduled) 

 

Reasons for relocation  

⚫ This relocation intends not only to accommodate comfortable working environment for our staff, but also to activate 

communication among staff as well as our stakeholders, customers, and residents in the neighboring area. In addition, 

we aim to improve management efficiency and strengthen our business competencies. 

⚫ The Company will also strengthen its space design business, which offers interior and architecture designs specialized 

in office space.   

 

4. Impact on Business Performance 

The impact of this relocation on business performance for the fiscal year ending August 31, 2023, is expected to be negligible. 

The gain from the sale of related fixed assets is scheduled to be recorded in the fiscal year ending August 2024. The Company 

will disclose the consolidated earnings forecasts for the next fiscal year by incorporating this. 

 

 With regard to the location of the head office in the Articles of Incorporation, we plan to propose a partial amendment to 

the Articles of Incorporation at the Ordinary General Meeting of Shareholders scheduled to be held in November 2023. 

Subject to the approval of the resolution, the location of the head office will be changed from Toshima-ku Tokyo, where the 

currently registered address, to Bunkyo-ku, Tokyo. 

 

 

 

 


